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February 27, 2003

Senator Welch:

Please note that in order for necessary preparatory steps to be undertaken, the bill
resulting from this draft must become law by November 15, 2003, in order for the date
of the 2004 presidential preference primary to be advanced. Otherwise, the date
change will not be effective until 2008.
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